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Raszka Shelley

From: Laurie <ljlakin@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 11:42 AM

To: SENR Exhibits; Jeff Merkley

Subject: Vote NO on extending biomass tax credits

Dear Sirs: 

 

Taxpayers should not have to foot the bill to subsidize biomass.  The biomass industry has already benefited from 

substantial tax credits at our expense.  Tax credits should be reserved for technologies that are non-polluting and truly 

renewable. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Laurie Lakin 

1016 NW Ogden Avenue 

Bend, OR 97703 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


